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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Alex Buyan [teamspirit74@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2016 10:38 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Request to issue letter of pending final clean up regarding site at 880 West MacArthur blvd 

Oakland

 
 
       Dear Detterman, 
 
       Enjoyed meeting you again on August 12th. As we all know , subject site at 880 West MacArthur blvd has been 
under clean up and monitoring last ten years and  coming to  
       closure pending review of reports from Stantec and necessary additional soil removal if such action is 
necessary. Travis from Stantec has informed me again about their readiness  
       to do required steps to close the case. Moreover , I have a lender interested to fund our residential project and 
we , the owners of the parcel requesting letter from you  
       covering substantial clean up has been done to property pending final clean up and closure. As always, we 
appreciate your input on this matter and looking forward to hear  
       from you at your earliest convenience. Thank you very much. 
      
       Regards, 
       Alex Buyandalai 
       415 378 8780 
 


